
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 14, 2000 
 
 
 

Mr. Melville E. Blake, Jr. 
More Than a Card, Inc. 
5010 Baltimore Avenue 
Bethesda, Maryland 20816 
 
Dear Mr. Blake: 
 
I enjoyed speaking with you the other day.  Thank you for providing us with a sample of 
your magnolia note card but we do not wish to purchase them at this time.  We appreciate 
your interest in our office and will keep your name and address as a contact for future 
needs. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
     John O. Gilbert 
     Director of Administration 
 


